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March 31, 2023 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairwoman       Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations 

H-305, the Capitol      1036 Longworth HOB 

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting funding for the City of Lompoc: RMS System Upgrade in fiscal year 2024. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Lompoc, California located at 100 Civic 

Center Plaza, Lompoc, CA 9343. 

The funding would be used for a new Records Management System that consists of a Computer 

Aided Dispatch and Jail Management System. The city’s current system was installed in 2002 and 

is technologically inadequate. Purchasing a new complete RMS system will allow the Lompoc Police 

Department to improve its service and create a safer community. It will also provide analytical data to 

determine crime trends and patterns.  

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will allow the Lompoc Police 

Department to improve its service and create a safer community.   

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized in 

section 1701(b)(8) of the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C. 

§10381(b)(8)). 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

 

  

Sincerely, 

        
       

Salud Carbajal 

Member of Congress 
 

 

 


